
G.N. 4698 Environmental Protection Department

With reference to the Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region Notice  
No. 3624 of 22 May 2015 and 29 May 2015 inviting tenders for Contract No.: EP/SP/75/14— 
Low-Level Radioactive Waste Storage Facility Follow-on Contract, it is hereby notified that the 
closing date for receipt of tenders shall be extended to 12.00 noon on Friday, 17 July 2015.

	 If  a black rainstorm warning signal or tropical cyclone warning signal No. 8 or above is in 
effect at any time between 9.00 a.m. and 12.00 noon on Friday, 17 July 2015, the tender closing 
time will be postponed to 12.00 noon on the first working day after the black rainstorm warning 
signal has ceased to be in effect or the tropical cyclone warning signal No. 8 is lowered. An 
announcement of change will be made through the radio.

26 June 2015	 Anissa WONG Sean-yee Director of Environmental Protection
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